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Good afternoon,
 
As a financial institution on the front line of combatting financial crime, Summit State Bank
(Summit) applauds the agencies for issuing the request for information on potential actions to
address payments fraud. Attached please find our comment letter.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments and for initiating this important dialogue
on combatting payments fraud.
 
We look forward to continuing to work with the agencies, and other stakeholders to protect our
customers and communities from the growing threat of payments fraud.
 
Respectfully,
Genie
 
Genie Del Secco, EVP, Chief Operating Officer

                                                      
          
                           NASDAQ: SSBI
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